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I support this measure as the previous three years(and long before that, really) have 

explicitly demonstrated the need for staffing support. Better staffing strengthens the 

system that's overloaded and in dire need of support of the workers, staffers, and 

nurses. Also, we have the stats showing the improved health outcomes from the 

better staffing levels. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jeremy Salmon 

NE Portland 


